Royal Derby Hospital Uttoxeter Road Derby DE22 3NE

Tel: 01332 265500 Minicom: 01332 785566

www.derbyhospitals@nhs.uk

Follow us on Twitter @DerbyHospitals

Corporate Development

Our Ref FOI.16.024

Contact us: dhft.FOI@nhs.net

Tuesday 26th January 2016

Ruth Atkinson Request-310017-2957629f@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Atkinson

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information that has been processed under reference number **FOI.16.024**

I would like to know about charges made in accordance with the Immigration Act 2014 within your Trust during the period from the 1st of January 2015 until the 1st of January 2016.

1. The amount invoiced for overseas visitors' care during that period. Of this, I would like to know, if possible, the amount invoiced to a UK address.

Invoices raised 1st January 2015-1st January 2016 for overseas £170k

Value billed with UK address £121k

2. The amount of money that was recouped by the overseas visitor management team during the same period.

Total recouped to date £50k

If you should have any further queries with regard to this matter please contact me at the above address. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communication.

Please note that the information provided is the property of Derby Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust and subject to Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so. Should we agree that you can use the information it will be subject to the issue of a licence which may or may not involve a fee. If you have any questions about this process please contact us at dhft.FOl@nhs.net.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to this request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to:

The Chief Executive
Derby Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
The Royal Derby Hospital
Uttoxeter Road
Derby
DE22 3NE

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner's Office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by this Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Jane Haywood
Freedom of Information Officer